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■ The Fall Entrance Ceremony was held on 

September 11, at Satta Hall 

 

This fall, we welcomed 83 new students to GIS, the 

various English-taught undergraduate and graduate 

programs.  GIS second year student Heng Xingyi 

welcomed the new students while a new graduate 

student, 向琨 addressed the audience on behalf of all 

new entrants. As with last year, the event was scaled 

down but was live-broadcasted so that students who 

are still overseas and also the parents of new entrants 

could be part of the important event. 

 
 

 

■ Exchange students from overseas  

 

Thirty-seven students from 17 countries/regions joined 

us this fall in the Exchange Students from Overseas 

Program (ESOP). The orientation was held online on 

September 13, due to the pandemic and the number 

of students who were still unable to enter Japan.  On 

the following day, on September 14, students active in 

the Hosei University Buddy System (HUBs) hosted an 

online welcome party and virtual campus tours. The 

welcome party was full of action, with interesting 

games and active participation by all. The campus 

tours were streamed live from each campus, giving 

new exchange students as real an experience as 

possible!  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

■ Chiyoda ward consortium lecture  

 

On September 10, the advisor to the Academic 

Strategy and Planning Office  residing in Tenjin in 

China, Bao Shuo,  gave a talk on the theme of 

education in post-pandemic China and what Chinese 

university and high school students expect from 

studying abroad in Japan. About 50 people, including 

teaching and administrative staff from other 

universities in the area, attended the lecture, showing 

a keen interest in the theme.  It was a great 

opportunity to pick up important hints on international 

exchange in the post-pandemic era.  

 

 



■ Guidance on studying abroad and job-hunting  

 

This event jointly organized by the Career Center and 

the Global Education Center on September 28 

attracted 107 participants. The Career Center dispelled 

general misconceptions about studying abroad and 

overseas employment while the Global Education 

Center provided substantial information on various 

study abroad programs the university offer. The 

guidance ended on a positive note encouraging 

students to make good use of the new online 

opportunities on job hunting while studying abroad, 

instead of being pulled back by the constraints 

imposed by the pandemic.  

 

 

 

■ Call for organizers of the “2022 Global Day” 

 

“Hosei Global Day” is a quintessential Hosei event 

organized by students while involving teaching and 

administrative staff in panel discussions on global 

issues, introduction of various programs in the 

university and so on.  As the name implies, it is part of 

the Top Global University initiative. A few information 

meetings will be held by the Global Education Center in 

early November.  So, spread the word to students 

who might be interested in being an active part of the 

event! 

 

 


